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January 25, 2012

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

l2 Street, SW.
Washington, DC 20554
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.j 2 5 2012
Federal Communicahons Commission

Office of the Secretary

Re: Notification of Main Studio Relocation
Station WLZL(FM), Annapolis. MD (Fac. ID No. 20983)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is written on behalf of CBS Radio Annapolis LLC, licensee of radio broadcast
station WLZL(FM), Annapolis, MD (Fac. ID No. 20983) (the "Station") , and pursuant to
Section 73.1 125(d)(l) of the Commission's rules, to report the relocation of the main studio for
the Station to 4200 Parliament Place, Suite 300, Lanham, MD 20706. The telephone number at
the main studio is (301) 306-0991.

Please note that the official mailing address of the Station remains 1800 K Street, NW,
Suite 920, Washington, DC 20006.

If any additional information is desired in connection with this matter, please contact the
undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Laura M. Berman
Admitted in NY and NJ on/v
Supervised by DC Bar members

CBS Radio Annapolis LLC acquired station WLZL on January 24, 2012. See BALH-201 Ill I6ALX.
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